
Montgomery Planning and Zoning Commission 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

Meeting Date: 03/05/2024 Budgeted Amount: N/A 

Department: Administration Prepared By: DMc 

 

Subject 

Consideration and possible action on a proposed 35-foot-tall flagpole installation for 504 Caroline Street 

located in the Historic Preservation District. 

 

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of the flagpole as presented. 

 

 

Discussion 

The owner of the property has submitted an application for a freestanding flagpole near the front of the 

building in the front yard of the property. Staff has no objections and recommends approval. 

 

If approved, the applicant will still need to obtain a building permit for the flagpole. 

   

 

 

Approved By 

Director of Planning & 

Development 
Dave McCorquodale Date: 02/28/2024 

 


